
Familiarize yourself with the Stand for
Health Freedom toolkit for SBHCs,

including reasons why you should be
concerned. 

Check your child's back-to-school
paperwork carefully, looking for any
form asking you to give consent for
your child to be treated medically at

school. 

Tell your school you want to be notified
before any non-school employee has access
to your child in any capacity, making it clear
that you do not consent for your child to be

assessed or treated by anyone not employed
by the school. 

Ask your school nurse or an administrator
if your child’s school operates a School-
based Health Center or if there are any

licensed professionals treating children at
school aside from the school nurse.

Tell your child to let you know if anyone
attempts to assess them or provide

treatment, and advise them to refuse to
participate in any surveys, discussions

with, or visits by anyone who is not their
teacher or the school nurse. 

Prevent the problem from growing by
scanning the QR code above to email your
lawmakers and tell them you want SBHCs

to be regulated in your state to protect
children and preserve parental rights. 
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6 STEPS TO PROTECT YOUR CHILD
FROM THE ANTI-PARENT AGENDA

1.) Be in the know 2.) Check paperwork

3.) Don't be afraid to ask 4.) Parents have rights 

5.) Teach your children

6.) Scan to take action 

standforhealthfreedom.com


